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Lake Travis Elementary School PTA
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The PTA General Meeting and Choir Holiday Concert is on Tuesday, December 14th at 6:00 pm. We hope to see you there! 





Free childcare is provided at all PTA General Meetings. 
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PTA General Meeting








Holiday Breakfast





The PTA & Pre-K Parents will provide a holiday breakfast for the teachers on Friday, Dec 10th.  We need help to make this possible, so please sign up on the PTA website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� or contact Holly Dobson. 





All food needs to be dropped off at 7:00 AM on Friday, December 10th in the front office.





Thank You for your help!!





Holly Dobson, LTE PTA Hospitality Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Hdobson@austin.rr.com" �Hdobson@austin.rr.com� or 243-7808








Shop The Market








We’re calling on all our talented bakers, pie and cookie makers, bread makers, nut roasters, pastry chefs…. ANYONE with the desire to use their culinary skills for a great cause!!





Every year we provide an assortment of homemade sweets from which the staff can choose to take home with them. As you can imagine this is a big undertaking and can’t be done without a lot of help from our wonderful parents!!





Please sign up on the PTA website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� or contact Holly Dobson, if you can help. 





Baked goods can be dropped off between 7:30 AM- 2:00 PM on Wednesday, December 15th. Thank You for your help!!





Holly Dobson, LTE PTA Hospitality Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Hdobson@austin.rr.com" �Hdobson@austin.rr.com� or 243-7808


























Website News








Are you registered on the PTA website?





We are now asking all volunteers to sign up for events online. Currently, the event chairs are manually entering any paper responses onto the website, so there are no duplicates. 





Using the website takes less time than filling out a form, plus you can sign up to work with a friend and pick a specific job or item to bring, rather than be placed  in a spot by the chair. You will also receive automatic reminders before the event and will be the first to know about any event changes, such as bad weather updates.  





You must be registered and approved as a volunteer on � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�  before you can sign up for an event. 





Ashley Wade, English Communication Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:ashleywade@austin.rr.com" �ashleywade@austin.rr.com�





Paloma Rodriguez-Valencia, Spanish Communication Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:valenciap@ltisdschools.org" �valenciap@ltisdschools.org�








Catalog Sales








Thanks to Elishia Vandehey and Shannon Blacklock, the Fall Catalog Sale was a huge success. They raised $7,000 for our school and both earned their Best Club membership.


Thank you for all of your hard work!


� HYPERLINK "mailto:sreid1123@yahoo.com" ��



































The Spring Carnival will be held on April 9th! We are currently looking for people to join the Carnival Committee. Please contact Shannon Blacklock at � HYPERLINK "mailto:shannonblacklock@live.com" �shannonblacklock@live.com�,


if you are interested. 








PTA Membership 





�








‘Tis the Season!! Watch for holiday items to be added to the school store! Your student will be able to do some holiday shopping for family and friends!!





Remember Fridays are Spirit Days! Wear your Black and Red to show your School Spirit!





Karina Machnacki, Booster Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:bellakdesigns@gmail.com" �bellakdesigns@gmail.com�








Booster News








Please know that it is not too late to join the PTA. A family can join for only $12! Membership forms can be found on the PTA website.





Erin Leon, VP Membership


� HYPERLINK "mailto:got3gr8kids@yahoo.com" �got3gr8kids@yahoo.com�








Challenge Lab








The Challenge Lab is currently looking for weekly volunteers. Please contact Tina Pena for the latest openings. If you are unable to do a weekly shift, we are also looking for substitutes. The lab can not stay open without the help of our dedicated volunteers. Thanks for your help!





Holly Tina Pena, Discovery Coordinator


5512-533-6562 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:penat@ltisdschools.org" �penat@ltisdschools.org�








Spring Carnival








Best Club Members have volunteered 100 hours or more during a school year. We would like to thank these exceptional volunteers for their hard work!





Nicole Alexander	Holly Dobson


Oneida Gonzalez	Erin Leon


Amy Liardon		Sam Spradling


Elishia Vandehey











 


Holly  








Please remember to log your volunteer hours. You can either go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.v-volunteer.com" �www.v-volunteer.com� or the volunteer section of � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� has a link. You must visit the LTE office before you can register online for the first time. These hours are very important for our school to receive grants. 


 


LTE October volunteer hours - 2789


LTE 2010-11 total hours – 5397


 


Holly Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" ��oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�








Log Volunteer Hours 








Dates To Remember





Best Club Members 2010-11








December:


12/10 – PTA & Pre-K Holiday Breakfast for Staff 


12/14 – PTA General Meeting & Holiday Concert


12/15 – Shop the Market for LTE Staff


12/16 – Holiday Parties after lunch


12/17 – December Birthdays Celebration


12/20-12/31 – Holiday Break





January:


1/11 – PTA General Meeting


1/17 – Student Holiday


1/18 – Science Fair Night


1/28 – Friday Feast


1/28 – January Birthdays Celebration























Volunteer(s) of the Month:


Lene Al-Rashid- Lene has been so nice to come in and decorate the office for the holidays.  She has done an awesome job!  Thanks!





Shay Rathbun- Shay took on the responsibility of many hours overseeing the class t-shirts for the school.  She did an amazing job and couldn’t have done it any better.  Thank you!





Staff of the Month:


Maria Soto Portillo- Maria is always there for the LTE Staff, whether it’s cleaning, setting up or taking down for an event, or just troubleshooting every day.  She helps make each day a smoother one here at LTE, and always does it with a smile on her face.  Thank you for all you do!














Volunteer/Staff Of The Month
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